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In this Issue:
More Follow-up Media Coverage of Metro Red Line Homicide

Channels 2/9 interviewed Los Angeles Sheriff’s Department (LASD) homicide detectives and also will interview Commander Jordan for a follow-up story today on last Friday night’s Metro Red Line homicide. The Daily News is expected to publish an editorial about the homicide and transit safety tomorrow. An editorial writer interviewed Commander Jordan yesterday. He told reporters that the Sheriff’s deputies responded on scene within three minutes of being alerted by Rail Operations. He noted that LASD supplements local law enforcement so that Metro has access to other resources in an emergency. Reporters have been asking why the operator opened the doors at the Hollywood/Vine station and let the suspect flee. Commander Jordan noted it was the appropriate action because trapping a man with a knife who just stabbed someone in a train car with frightened passengers could have put the other riders and operator at risk. Commander Jordan also noted in the wake of the homicide, the first in a subway train, patrols have been increased. 



	

	








